
CIVIL SERVICE BOARD MINUTES 
NOTE: THE MINUTES OF THE CIVIL SERVICE BOARD ARE NOT VERBATIM. 

 
Please note: The audio recorded minutes were lost during the transfer of the file from the 
recorder.  The minutes below are a brief overview of the meeting according to written notes that 
were taken.   

 
The Civil Service Board of the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office met on July 2, 2024, via Microsoft Teams 
and at the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office. 
 
The meeting started with a call to order at approximately 4:05 pm with roll call. 
 
The minutes for the previous meeting, held on May 7, 2024, were reviewed.  The minutes were 
unanimously approved.   
 
Human Resources presented an update on the Puerto Rico hiring event.  There are four Detention 
Deputies and one Juvenile Detention Specialist who have either been hired or are scheduled to be hired. 
The group will be attending an English course.       
 
The Communications Eligibility List was reviewed and unanimously approved.   
 
The Sworn and Certified Eligibility List was reviewed and unanimously approved. 
 
Human Resources discussed an FDLE change to the scoring for firearms qualification.  A motion was 
made to raise the passing score from 32 to 33 which will match FDLE.  This was unanimously approved.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for August 6, 2024.     
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 4:30 pm. 
 
The minutes were prepared by Shelley Curenton and approved by the Board Secretary, Deputy Burke. 


